August 13, 1992
Docket Nos. 50-282
and 50-306

Mr. Thomas M. Parker, Manager
Nuclear Support Services
Northern States Power Company
414 Nicollet Malil
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401

Dear Mr. Puarker:

SUBJECT: PRAIRIE ISLAND UKITS 1 AND 2 - RELIEF FROM ASME CODE REPAIR
REQUIREMENTS FOR SERVICE WATER PIPING (TAC NOS. M83385 AND M83386)

The staff has evaluated your May 7, 1992, request for relief from ASME Code
Section XI requirements and concluded that, based on the criteria of Generic
Letter 90-05, there is adequate basis for relief. Our Safety Evaluation is
enclosed.

This action closes TACs M83385 and M83386. If you have any questions
concerning these actions, please contact me at (301) 504-3026.

Sincerely,

osohn Stang/for

Ledyard B. Marsh, Director
Project Directorate 111-1
Division of Reactor Projects, II11/1V/V
Cffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulatioun
Enclosure:
As stated

cc: w/enclosure
See next page
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UNITED SYATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20856

LT August 13, 1992

Docket Nos. 50-282

and 50-306

Mr. Thomas M. Parker, Manager
Nuclear Support Services
Northern States Power Comnany
414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401

Dear Mr. Parker:

SUBJECT: PRAIRIE ISLAND UNITS 1 AND 2 - RELIEF FROM ASME CODE REPAIR
REQUIREMENTS FOR SERVICE WATER PIPING (TAC NOS. M83385 AND M83386)

The staif has evaluated your May 7, 1992, request for relief from ASME Code
Section XI requirements and concluded that, based on the criteria of Generic
Let%er 90-05, there is adequate basis for relief. Our Safety Evaluation is
enclosed.

This action closes TACs MB3385 and M83386. If you have any questions
concerning these actions, please contact me at (301) 504-3026.

Sincerejy,

~

\\J:

N ¥e.

dyardvg. Marsh, Director
roject Directorate 111-1

Civision of Reactor Projects, II11/IN/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Enclosure:
As stated

cc: w/enclosure
See next page
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